
We're Hiring! 
Published on Farms at Work (http://farmsatwork.ca)

     04
  29
  2015 

We're Hiring! 
  

Immediate Opening: Local Food Program Assistant

Are you a student who will be returning to school on a full-time basis in the next academic year? Do
you have an understanding of, and enthusiasm for, food and agriculture in east central Ontario? Are
you looking for work this summer that will compliment your studies in sustainability issues, food and
farming, economic development, or food localism? 

Then consider applying for this exciting 8 week summer opportunity with Farms at Work, where you
will:

assist in the development and organization of local food and farming events, like the annual
Purple Onion Festival;
develop working relationships with some of our amazing community partners and farmers;  
flex your creativity as you help to prepare engaging content that showcases local farm
businesses; 
participate in the planning and coordination of some of FAWs other programs and services,
as needed

If you think you might be a good fit for this position, then have a look at the full job description
[1] and submit your resume and cover letter to pat@farmsatwork.ca [2] before 5pm on Friday May 8,
2015. Please make sure to include "Local Food Program Assistant" in the subject line. 
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